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24th April 2023 

Wraparound Care Price Changes 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are extremely proud of our after school and morning club and are committed to 
continuing to provide high quality childcare at an affordable price for our families.  Our 
session prices have not increased for over 8 years, despite rising costs. 

However, we have now had to take the difficult decision to raise the session prices for both 
our morning and after school clubs.  The new session prices will apply after the May half 
term, starting from Monday 5th June 2023. 

The new session prices will be as follows:  

Morning Club (every day, term-time from 8.00am) 

• £3 for one child, £2 for any younger siblings also attending the session. 

After School Club (every day, term-time until 5.45pm) 

• Standard Session - £8 for one child, £7 for any younger siblings also attending the 
session. 

• Short Session - £4 per child (no sibling discount) – must be collected by 4.00pm or the 
standard session fee will apply. 

If your child attends a PlaySport club before coming to our after school club, the short 
session fee will apply. 

Payments for morning and after school club should be made in advance via ParentPay. 

Although we may be unable to avoid raising the session prices further in the future, we have 
done our very best to keep costs to parents as low as possible.  Other local schools are 
charging between £10-£15 for their after school clubs and at least £5 for their morning club 
provision. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and if you have any questions, please get in touch via 
email to ghpsasc@maidenerleghtrust.org  

Kind regards 

Great Hollands Primary School 
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